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CLFC Fatherhood Program Now Listed on The NIJ 

Crime Solutions Evidence-Based Repository  

 

In the recent CLFC Newsletter, we announced that various adaptations of the CLFC Program have been 

listed in several new evidence-based registries. The Original CLFC Program has been reviewed and is 

now listed on the California Evidence-based Clearinghouse (CEBC) for Child Welfare. Previously we 

announced that The CLFC Fatherhood Program has been reviewed by the National Institute of Justice 

(NIJ) Crime Solutions’ contractor, and has been recommended to NIJ for inclusion on their Crime 

Solutions repository. We are excited to now announce that the CLFC Fatherhood Program has been 

listed on the National Institute of Justice (NIJ) Crime Solutions’ repository. 

 

Please view the active listings by clicking the links below: 
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Crime Solutions Listing:  https://crimesolutions.ojp.gov/programdetails?id=689  

CEBC Listing: https://www.cebc4cw.org/program/creating-lasting-family-connections/ 

 

Both prevention and treatment providers in several states have leveraged these recent recognitions to get 

CLFC-based programming approved for reimbursement through Medicaid and other insurance options. In 

the future, it will be interesting to see if these CLFC services might be reimbursable in criminal justice 

and reentry settings. If you or your professional agency is interested in pursuing third-party billing for 

CLFC Program Implementation, we can help. In concert with one successful entity billing for CLFC-

related services we have developed a sample template document that describes how an organization can 

successfully bill third-party providers for CLFC services. Professionals can use this template as a guide in 

setting up this process in their own state. This template is available through Resilient Futures Network. 

Anyone interested in seeking assistance in adapting the Creating Lasting Family Connections® (CLFC) 

Program into a therapeutic design are encouraged to contact Teresa Boyd Strader of COPES, Inc. and the 

Resilient Futures Network, LLC. at 502-897-1111 or by email at teresastraderrfn@gmail.com. Teresa will 

be happy to assist you further, or to link you with others who have successfully integrated CLFC Program 

materials and services into their insurance billing practices.  

 

 

 

COPES, Inc. 

845 Barret Avenue 

Louisville, Kentucky 40204 

502-583-6820 

Website: www.copes.org  

https://crimesolutions.ojp.gov/programdetails?id=689
https://www.cebc4cw.org/program/creating-lasting-family-connections/
mailto:teresastraderrfn@gmail.com
http://www.copes.org/
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Resilient Futures Network, LLC 

P.O. Box 6319 

Louisville, KY 40206 

 (502) 897-1111  

Email: teresastraderrfn@gmail.com 

Website: http://myresilientfuturesnetwork.com 

 

mailto:teresastraderrfn@gmail.com
http://myresilientfuturesnetwork.com/

